
New Jersey Senate Reconsiders Limiting Physician Restrictive
Covenants
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Senate Bill S4068, reintroduced in the New Jersey Senate on January 30, 2025, would restrict the use of restrictive employment
covenants for physicians. If passed, the Bill would render unenforceable any contract or agreement that limits a licensed
physician’s right to practice medicine in a specific geographic area for any period of time after termination of the partnership,
employment, or professional relationship, with limited exceptions.
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